

August 26, 2025

John Elliott – President Friends of the Wescott Library 1340 Wescott Road Eagan, MN 55123

Dear Mr. Elliott.

Thank you for your generous donations of \$3895.00 and \$2417.63 made on May 13, 2025, to the Wescott Library. The donation of \$3,895.00 will go towards the Friendly Hills and Homeschool STEM Programs and the donation of \$2,417.63 will help replace the BackJack Chairs for the youth programs at the Wescott Library.

Thanks to your commitment, the Wescott Library continues to be a welcoming space for learning, exploration, and connections for residents of all ages in Dakota County.

County Board members join me in thanking you and the Friends of Wescott Library for your generous support.

Best Regards,

Mike Slavik, Chair **Dakota County Commissioners** Laurie Halverson Commissioner, District 3





